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Review I love knowing that my hose is cleaner than I can do myself. Thanks! Great customer service. The test was simple. I recommend Virtuox I was having a recurring cold, then bought this sleep cleaner and I haven't had a cold since! And it is so compact that it is very easy to take when traveling. I use it every other day on my sleep hose and so far it's
doing what it's supposed to do. Surely beats had to be cleaned by hand! Great investment! VirtuOx employees worked beyond duty to help me with the questions I had before and after testing. Thanks again virtuox for a job well done. Great company, simple machine, useful people. What else could you ask for ??? About VirtuCLEANVirtuCLEAN from VirtuOx
is a sleep cleansing machine that kills bacteria and bacteria in your sleep device in just 30 minutes. VirtuOx, the maker of VirtuCLEAN devices, is a name you can trust as we have a 15+-year-old American company that specializes in at-home diagnostics for sleep, respiratory, insomnia, and cardiac arrhythmia problems. VirtuOx is considered the world's
sleep expert because we have tested more than 5 million patients. With so many sleep disinfectants on the market, you can trust VirtuOx. VitruCLEAN uses ozone (also known as activated oxygen) to disinfect tubing, masks and humidifier chambers. It does not require soap, water, cleaning solutions or continuous maintenance. Small and portable, weighing
just 1/2 poundAs seen on Try It Risk Free for 30 days!30 Day risk of a free trial money back guaranteeIf you are not completely satisfied with your virtuCLEAN purchase, contact us within 30 days from the date of purchase for a full refund. Beware of cheap alternatives to NO FCC certification – this could cause radiation NO guarantee NO support (China
only) NO clinical trial, which shows that it kills 99% of bacteria NO clinical study that shows it uses safe ozone levels © 1996-2014, Amazon.com, Inc. or its affiliates VirtuClean is a CPAP cleaner that uses active oxygen and has been shown to be 99.99% effective in killing bacteria and bacteria in CPAP. If you have a CPAP machine, it's quite a safe bet that
you'll wear it every night. And if you are not committed to your regular cleaning schedule, bacteria, fungi and other bacteria may start to accumulate and even potentially enter the airways when you put the mask back on. Keeping CPAP clean is important for your health, but unfortunately, many people don't keep their daily and weekly, time consuming
cleaning. Fortunately, there are now machines on the market that can help you with the daily cleaning and disinfection of your CPAP computer. How many CPAP cleaners work CPAP cleaners can either use ultra-violet light or activated oxygen (also known as ozone) to disinfect your CPAP machine or BiPAP machine. Ultraviolet light. Ultraviolet has three
different spectrums that differ in wavelengths. On a specific specific Wavelengths, UV light has been shown to kill forms, bacteria, fungi and other bacteria that may be in your CPAP machine. This form of disinfection is also used in hospital rooms. Activated oxygen. These machines break down oxygen, known as O2, and add to the molecule to create O3,
also known as activated oxygen. This process turns the molecule into an oxidiser, which can end up killing bacteria or bacteria growing in your machine and a CPAP mask. As VirtuClean cleanses and sanitzes like other CPAP cleaner machines, VirtuClean does not use water, soap, or chemicals in the cleaning process for your CPAP inventory. What sets
VirtuClean apart from these other machines seems to be its portability and size. Your device is running on battery power, so there's no cable available and comes with a rechargeable lithium-ion battery. It's small in size and weighs only half a pound. This CPAP cleaner is easy to use. Simply plug the CPAP into virtueClean and turn it on. It does the job for
itself and only takes 30 minutes to clean. VirtuClean Features: If you have a heated hose, the adapter may need to fit the machine. These can usually be purchased from a medical device store or online. You don't need any accessories or maintenance for the add-on, so you probably won't face any hidden charges after you buy it. The battery is said to have
a 10-year lifespan. Charging the battery takes 2 hours and can be charged with a USB port or power socket. The manual can be easily found on the manufacturer's website. Works with bipap machines too VirtuClean CPAP Cleaner Review Several reviews stated that the best part of this CPAP cleaner is how easy it is to travel with. The size is small and fits in
the trunk, and because it runs without a cable, it can easily fit on any bedside table. Many users also mentioned how quick and easy it is to clean, it's easy, and some have called it a time-saver. If you have sleep apnea and use CPAP, virtuclean cpap cleaner is a device to consider. CPAP machine is a useful device for treating patients with obstructive sleep
apnea. If you don't clean your CPAP equipment regularly, bacteria, bacteria and molds can accumulate inside making you sick in the process. That's why you need a VirtuCLEAN CPAP cleaner cleaner to clean and disinfect your CPAP computer daily using active oxygen The problem is that manual CPAP cleaning can be time consuming and there is no
guarantee that it will eliminate all bacteria. This can make you sick despite cleaning the CPAP with soap and water. If manual CPAP cleaning doesn't work for you, a great alternative is to use virtuclean cpap cleaner, which kills 99.99% of the bacteria and bacteria that are found in the CPAP device. Therefore, you can have peace of mind knowing that your
CPAP device is free of bacteria and bacteria when you use it. Click here to find out the lowest price CPAP Cleaner is small, portable, and and CPAP disinfectant and purifier that uses ozone to remove 99.99% of all bacteria and bacteria within the CPAP facility. This CPAP cleaner is not only easy to use, but also effective in cleaning CPAP equipment as soon
as possible. The appliance does not require soap, water or any cleaning solution to clean the CPAP. Weighing just half a pound and compact in size, you can take this device with your travels.  With VirtuCLEAN, you will no longer need to use noisy cleaning equipment that uses chemicals so you can enjoy top-notch CPAP cleaning. What effect does
virtuCLEAN CPAP Cleaner perform? VirtuCLEAN works with natural ozone to clean and disinfect CPAP equipment within 30 minutes. All you have to do is place the CPAP in your VirtuCLEAN pocket and press the device button to start the process of automatic cleaning and disinfection. It's easy to use VirtuCLEAN to clean and disinfect your CPAP. To clean
the mask, place it in the VirtuCLEAN bag and the ozone area. Press the device button and let it work for half an hour. The appliance switches off automatically when the 30-minute cleaning and disinfection cycle is completed. To clean the humidifier chamber, empty the water and connect the mask hose to the humidifier chamber. Press VirtuCLEAN to clean
the humidifier for 30 minutes. VirtuCLEAN vs. Soclean Both Socean and VirtuCLEAN use activated oxygen to clean and disinfect the CPAP machine and does not require chemicals or water. VirtuCLEAN CPAP disinfectant equipment utilizes a 2 step process that is to clean the mask and also the tube and then the CPAP machine, while SoCLEAN is just one
step cleaning device due to its size. You've also demanded a SoClean CPAP cleaner clean the CPAP device in advance and then allow you to replace the filters for as little as $30 twice a year. It will take about two hours of cleaning with SoClean, but with two steps cleaning method virtuclean cpap disinfectant, it will only be done in just an hour. You do not
need to use mainly adapters for various CPAP machine with VituCLEAN. Also, the SoClean CPAP cleaner machine requires an electrical outlet to be able to run because it is not powered by the battery. When you are planning on traveling and you wanted a convenient cleaner, then better decide on a VirtuCLEAN CPAP cleaning machine instead of a
SoClean CPAP cleaner and disinfectant machine.  Trysoclean for 30 days of trial. Main features VirtuCLEAN CPAP disinfectant Is ultra silent Two hours of charging Automatic cleaning time kills 99.99% of all bacteria and bacteria Comes with 18 months warranty No maintenance required No water, soap or cleaning solution needed What is included inside the
box VirtuCLEAN CPAP Cleaner USB cable for charging VirtuCLEAN wall plug to connect to USB cable Travel bag / Mask Compartment VirtuCLEAN CPAP cleaner - Often asked Q. Do I need a doctor's order to obtain this device? Ans. No VirtuCLEAN CPAP cleaning machine does not require a medical order. Q. Is the FSA/HSA approved? Ans. Yes! 
VirtuCLEAN is an FSA/HSA approved with list number 9274 Q. Is VirtuCLEAN CPAP a disinfectant covered by my health insurance? Ans. No, this product is not covered by your health insurance. Q. How often should I clean my CPAP? Ans. It is recommended that you clean the hoses and mask every day and clean the CPAP humidifier once a week. Q. Do I
replace any parts or batteries? Ans. VirtuCLEAN CPAP disinfectant runs on a rechargeable battery and does not require to be replaced. There are no other parts that need to be changed. Q. How long is the warranty on VirtuCLEAN and what does it cover? Ans. VirtuCLEAN CPAP has an 18-month warranty and covers all standard functional products. It
does not apply to water or physical damage. Q. What should I do if the smell of ozone remains? Ans. If the smell of ozone remains after the cleaning cycle, run the CPAP manufacturer for a few minutes to flush out the excess scent that might remain. Q. How long is the VirtuCLEAN cleaning cycle? Ans. VirtuCLEAN CPAP sanitier machine will run for about 30
minutes then it will have a 5 minute space flush cycle to reduce excess ozone scent. Q. I have heated hoses, do I need an adapter? Ans. Yes, an adapter is required and can be purchased from a local medical device supplier and/or from our online retailers. Q. How small is the device? The Ans VirtuCLEAN CPAP and mask sanitier device weighs less than 1
pound and it's about the size of 3 cell phones stacked on top of each other. Conclusion VirtuCLEAN is a convenient, efficient cleaning and disinfection of CPAP equipment and is very easy to use for cleaning CPAP at home.  It does not require any maintenance like other cleaning equipment. Cleaning your CPAP device daily can take a lot of time. Daily.
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